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We welcome expressions of interest to deliver housing and debt services in
North Hertfordshire.

We are inviting expressions of interest from 2013 Standard Civil Contract
holders for the delivery of housing and debt services in the North
Hertfordshire procurement area.

This opportunity is open to all holders of the 2013 Standard Civil Contract,
and is not limited to current housing and debt providers.

You can apply to deliver services in North Hertfordshire by downloading and
completing the relevant expression of interest document from our civil
tenders’ page on GOV.UK – see below.

We are interested in hearing from organisations able to meet the requirements
of the 2013 Standard Civil Contract in full.

But we will also consider applications from organisations which feel unable
to fully meet the ‘permanent presence’ or the ‘supervisor’ requirements.

Organisations interested in delivering any these services must complete and
return the relevant expression of interest document(s) by the deadline of
12pm on Thursday 9 March 2017.

Further information

civil.contracts@legalaid.gsi.gov.uk – to return the expression of interest
document
Civil tenders – to find out more and download documents
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